
Sergeant Jeff Headley  

Benefit 
 

 

Dear Friends, 

 

 

Sergeant Headley was diagnosed in November 2005 with Chronic Myelogeneous Leukemia. 

After 2 years of treatment the doctors advised Jeff that the treatment was no longer 

working and he must have a bone marrow transplant. He was lucky enough to find a donor 

match and recently underwent a bone marrow transplant. He is in recovery now and was 

advised that he will be out of work for a minimum of one year. 

 

Jeff is a 14 year veteran of the Houston Police Department. Jeff and has a loving family. 

 

Jeff’s co-workers are sponsoring a Casino Nigh, Silent Auction and a Raffle to help him 

with his financial burdens.  The main event is a Tezas Hold’em Tournament. The 

tournament will be held at the Houston Police Officer’s Union, 1602 State street August 1, 

2008. 100% of the proceeds will be given to Jeff and his wife. 

 

We are in need of donations for the silent auction, raffle prizes and gifts to the winners of 

the tournament. An help from you would be greatly appreciated. 

 

If you can help us with this worthy cause, please contact Officer Robert Taylor at 281-701-

1755. You may also contact Krystal Blankenship-LaReau at the Assist the Officer 

Foundation, 832-200-3400. 

 

 

 

 

(Copied from provided flyer) 


